Public Notice

NOTICE OF ONLINE PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE #2

Bramalea Road Improvements from Queen Street East to South City Limit
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study

The City of Brampton is undertaking
a Schedule ‘C’ Municipal Class
Environmental Assessment (Class EA)
Study for improvements to Bramalea
Road from Queen Street East to the
south City limit (see map).

The EA study is evaluating traffic,
transit and active transportation
safety and operational improvements,
land use implications, natural
environment impacts and mitigation
measures.

The Process

The study is being carried out in accordance with the planning and design process
for Schedule ‘C’ projects as outlined in the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment
(October 2000, as amended in 2007, 2011 and 2015), which is approved under the
Ontario Environmental Assessment Act.

Online Public Information Centre

The City of Brampton is committed to informing and engaging the public on
the Bramalea Road Improvements Class EA, and will be presenting an Online
Public Information Centre on the City’s website starting September 22, 2022 to
October 21, 2022.

How to Participate:

Step 1: Visit www.brampton.ca/BramaleaEA by using your computer
or scan the QR code using mobile phone.

Step 2: View the material and complete the comment form provided
on the website by Friday, October 21, 2022.

If you are unable to participate online please leave a voicemail with your name and
phone number and a member of the project team will contact you for your input.

Comments Invited

If you have any guestions or comments regarding the study, or wish to be added to
the study mailing list, please contact either of the following project team members:

Ghaz Mohammad, M. Eng., P. Eng., PMP Isaac Bartlett, P.Eng., ENV SP
Sr. Project Engineer, Infrastructure Planning Consultant Project Manager

Public Works & Engineering, City of Brampton Stantec Consulting Ltd.

Tel: 905.874.2949 Tel: 519.675.6643
Fax: 905.874.2505 Fax: 519.645.6575
TTY: 905.874.2130 E-mail: isaac.bartlett@stantec.com

E-mail: ghazanfarmohammad@brampton.ca

Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and
Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments
will become part of the public record.

This notice first issued on September 22, 2022.
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